
Wednesday 26th June 2019 
 
 
Dear Vintage Member 

 
 

Re: 2019/2020 Leisure Membership Programme 
 
 
As our 16th year of operation draws to a close, we are reassessing the way we operate and exploring ways we 
can be more effective in meeting the changing needs of our community and guests demands. 
   
As of the 1st of July 2019 it will no longer be compulsory for lot owners to maintain a Leisure Membership at the 
Vintage. Leisure Membership will be fully optional but still be included in all Golf Memberships as before. 
 
The Recreational facilities have been undergoing a number of changes over the past 7 months, and upgrade 
works will continue to take place in the coming months. The shade cover over the pool will also be replaced 
from the recent damaging winds.     
 
Holiday Leisure Membership is a new Level which will apply for lot owners who lease their house out to guests 
and wish to have access to the Leisure facilities. This will give the lot owner the opportunity to include these 
great facilities when listing your house as a holiday rental.        
 
We have also added a Spa Membership for those who want those benefits. ‘The Spa Leisure Membership’ include 
complimentary spa treatments, discounts on other treatments and spa products, as well as full use of all leisure 
facilities and the Hydro-Lounge at the Hotel. 
 
For more information please see our Membership Packages attached.  
 
We value the relationship we have built together over the past years and hope your experience has been and 
remains a positive one.   
 
Payment is due by July 31st 2019 to retain your membership status and playing privileges and please note new 
or expired Memberships may attract a joining or reactivation fee.  
 
If you have any questions, changes or would like to upgrade your Vintage membership, please contact Matt Kelly 
at mkelly@thevintage.com.au.  
 
On behalf of The Vintage Golf Club, I thank you for your wonderful ongoing support over the past 12 months 
and we look forward to your continued support of our fantastic Resort for the coming year. 

 

Warmest Regards, 
 
Matt Kelly  
Golf Operations Manager 
The Vintage Golf Club | Vintage Drive, Rothbury NSW 2320 
P. (02) 4998 2644 F. (02) 4998 6788 E. mkelly@thevintage.com.au 
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